
  
Good Morning:   
  
PLEASE FIND ANNOUNCEMENTS AND UPDATES FOR MARCH 28, 2021 – PALM SUNDAY:  
 
Please pre-register with the office for attendance as we are required to maintain a set number of people in 
the building, as per Covid-19 protocols.  Call the office at 519-426-1845 or email to sppc@kwic.com. 

 
   

IN-PERSON WORSHIP  
  

 All members are encouraged to wear their name tags –   
this will be helpful to identify the faces behind the masks!  

  
Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put together an attendance list to 
speed entry on Sunday morning.  Additionally, pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits 

of our building capacity, in accordance with current public health directives.  
  

If you wish to have your name on the list as “attending each Sunday”, please contact the office to make 
those arrangements.  In the event that you are not able to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the 

office so that our numbers may be adjusted accordingly. 

   

OBITUARY – REV. DR. STANLEY COX 

Stan was an experienced leader and possessed kindness and patience with a fun sense of humour.  He will 
be missed by many.  Sharon’s family will appreciate our prayers during this sad time of loss.  

John 11: 25 - Jesus said to her: “I am the resurrection and the life. 
Whoever believes in me, though he die, yet shall he live.”   

Obituary link 

  

Please note that Maundy Thursday and Good Friday services will be live-streamed only, 
and in-person worship will resume for Easter Sunday. 

 

LENTEN COIN CONTAINERS  
Coin boxes will be available in the Lower Lobby on Sunday.    

Please take one and support PWS&D.  

  

HAPPY 80TH BIRTHDAY TO PERRY! 
Congratulations to Perry Willson who is celebrating 

his 80th birthday on Saturday.  Have a great day, Perry!   

 

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE  
The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes.  They are still accepting recipes 

(especially for hors d’oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either email to 
sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post.  

   

INTERACTIVE HOLY WEEK SLIDES  
The interactive slides for Holy Week will be available on St. Paul's Website.  Just go to stpaulssimcoe.com 

and check for it between the arrows  <   > on the rectangular box on the front page.   
   

   
  

Alternatively, this Saturday, you can access a direct link to Palm Sunday slides here.  

mailto:sppc@kwic.com
http://www.smithfuneralchapel.com/smith/death-notices?death_id=1653
mailto:sppc@kwic.com
http://stpaulssimcoe.com/
https://bit.ly/3t4bxku


   

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  
THE OFFICE WILL BE OPEN MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 2:45 PM.  

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages   
and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  

   

CONTACT US   
Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.     

To unsubscribe, please click here.     
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